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2019-10-11-ALI-SEC-4_Halloween in Secondary school 

Dear families and students, 

Students of the BAC committee have been authorised to organize Halloween activities next 

Thursday, October 17 during periods 4, 5 and 6. It is also possible that during these periods some 

classes have scheduled teaching activities as a test or exam. These teaching activities have priority 

and should not be cancelled. In period 7 classes will resume normally. Therefore, it is requested 

that after 6th period all students return to class with due seriousness. 

Students may come in disguise to school but it is important that the costumes do not include 

potentially dangerous accessories such as sharp objects and that this does not interfere with the 

normal progress of the rest of the day's teaching activities. All activities will be supervised by 

teachers. We also ask that disguises that are too gloomy be taken into account as they can scare or 

impact the youngest of the school and hurt the sensibility of some people. We hope and trust that 

our students will maintain an attitude of respect and pleasant coexistence. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

José Luis HERNÁNDEZ 

Deputy Head Secondary Cycle 


